
             

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 9th September 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to the new term, we hope you have enjoyed the summer holidays! This term our topic 

is: 

                                                   

The Stone Age 

This topic focuses on history skills considering the following questions:  How do we  know about life in 

The Stone Age? Why did Stone Age Britons spend most of their time in camps rather than in caves? 

Why was the Lady of Paviland so important? We will also be comparing life at the beginning and end 

of The Stone Age.   Please see the reverse of this letter for information about all the subjects your 

child will be learning about this term. 

A few reminders:  

• Please ensure all pupils have their full P.E. kit for both indoor and outdoor P.E.  Days for PE will be 

confirmed via Marvellous Me. 

• Sandshoes are part of our school uniform and must be worn in the school. Please ensure your child 

has black sandshoes to change into in order to keep their classroom environment clean and tidy. 

• Reading at home needs to be completed at least three times a week. Please sign your child’s reading 

record as evidence of the reading taking place and send into school each Thursday so that your child 

can earn their Leading Learner sticker for the week. 

• Year 3 homework will be weekly, sent out on a Thursday and due back in school the following 

Tuesday.  

Thank you for your support,      

 Mrs Derrick, Mr Rogers and Mrs Smalley 

Parkstone Primary School 

Parkstone Road, Hull, HU6 7DE 

Telephone (01482) 854554   

e-mail: admin@parkstone.het.academy 

Follow us on Twitter  @ParkstoneP 

Headteacher – Mrs Sarah Waller 

www.parkstoneprimary.co.uk 
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